

24th July 2020

Dear future Year 7 parents and carers

Virtual School Tour

I am pleased to tell you that the virtual tour of the school in now live. We hope that it will help students and families get more familiar with the physical environment of our school, some of the people they will be working with and some of the opportunities they will have.

After the Headteacher's introduction, the tour moves roughly clockwise round the school from the bus park. We recommend that at each step on the tour you have a quick look at the map using the 'LOCATION' button to check where you are.

You can <u>view tour here</u> or use the address https://virtualtourcompany.co.uk/axevalley/index.html.

There are also links to the tour on our website www.axevalley.devon.sch.uk

Happy exploring!

Best wishes

Rupert Carr Head of Year 7 & 8

